
Ref.No.:

  

To, 

All members of Plexconcil,

 

Dear Sir / Madam,

 

Subject: Issue of exporters being classified as a 'Risky'

  

We wish to inform you that O/o. DGFT, New Delhi is seeking inputs from the 
member exporters who are facing issue of Risky exporter.

 

It is further informed that the
the Department of the Revenue many times in the past. Department of Revenue 
has informed that it has taken all necessary steps to streamline
issue. But still Department of Commerce/DGFT has been receiving repres
from exporters in this regard.

 

Therefor in order to enable O/o. DGFT to take up this matter further, concern 
members are requested to inform the council about the “Risky Exporter” issue 
latest by 31.12.2021 at

  

Best regards,

 

Bharti Parave

Asst. Director 

PLEXCONCIL
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